
June 1 0, 2019 

Dear Council Members 

I would like to make it pertectly clear that I am against any such zoning change for the 
following reasons: 

- buildings of adequate size and configuration that can accommodate fitness facilities are
pretty much found in the industrial areas of the city 

- this change will put my grandsons soccer facility in jeopardy
- the City should be supporting fitness rather than creating physical and financial challenges

When this zoning bylaw is voted on I sincerely hope that there is a recorded vote so that we 
can all look back on on the decision and properly reward the individual choices that council 
members make. 

Please do not turn children's soccer out into the street. 

Garth Gish 
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